
To:  Marlington Board of Education 
 
From:   Mrs. Anna Minor, Assistant Superintendent  
 

  
 

 
RttT Monthly Board and Community Update 

 
1. March 12th the middle school and Marlboro data teams will meet to develop 

building strategic plans. The schools completed the Decision Framework protocol 
developed by the State. The goal of the release day will be to select goals and 
create a building plan.  

 
2. Our professional development plan was approved by the State of Ohio. We are in 

the beginning stages of planning next year’s professional development. The PD 
related to RttT topics will include, value- added report analysis, standards work 
and additional data analysis.  
 
 

 


